Dear Dr. Linder.

I am sorry I misunderstood your previous letter, and I am afraid I still do not know the answer. The Statement was one inserted by Dr. Gray, who had been at that time greatly interested in Hollerith technique and I presume, wanted to give an account of the methods used in this case. I believe Dr. Gra is still active in the Medical School of Stanford University in San Francisco, but I do not recall his ever sending me an offprint of such an explanation of the methods used.

Yours sincerely,